
Ferrellgas Partners, L.P. Announces Fourth Quarter Earnings Release Date

September 12, 2017

OVERLAND PARK, Kan., Sept. 12, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- On Thursday, September 28, 2017, Ferrellgas Partners, L.P. (NYSE:FGP) will
report earnings for its fourth quarter and fiscal year ended July 31, 2017. James E. Ferrell, Interim Chief Executive Officer and President, and
Chairman of the Board of Directors, will conduct a live teleconference on the Internet at https://edge.media-server.com/m6/p/gzcbqg64. The live
webcast of the teleconference will begin at 9:00 a.m. Central Time (10:00 a.m. Eastern Time).

Contact:

Jack Herrold, Investor Relations, 913-661-1851

Jim Saladin, Media Relations, 913-661-1833

Scott Brockelmeyer, Media Relations, 913-661-1830
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